

YEAR 3 CLASS NEWSLETTER - SPRING 2024

To Prime Parents of:

Friday, 05/01/2024 16:00

YEAR 3 CLASS NEWSLETTER



Spring Term 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you had a lovely break over Christmas and I am looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school for our first term of 2024!

The daily routine will remain the same, the children will arrive at the gate between 08:45 and 08:55 before taking part in English, maths, guided reading and spelling lessons in the morning. Other curriculum subjects will be taught in the afternoon. All subject overview pages for Geography, Science, RE, Music, PSHE, Art and Computing are available on the website. After half term we will rotate to History, Spanish and D&T.

Our PE days this term will be **Tuesday** and **Friday**. The children should wear black jogging bottoms or shorts, white t-shirts and their navy blue PE hoodie. They can continue to wear black trainers everyday as we are regularly active. The children should be wearing their full uniform on non-PE days. Information about uniform can be found here: https://www.winkleigh.devon.sch.uk/winkleigh/parent-information/uniform.

The children should bring their **bookbags** to school everyday and these are stored in their trays. Message books and super star reading records should also be in school everyday. Messages regarding any issues in school will be sent home in message books with all other communication going through admin.

In **English**, we will be studying the texts of Grimm's fairy-tales, Monsters: An Owner's Guide, The Great Fire of London and An Interview with a Tiger this term. **Maths** will see us finish our learning about multiplication & division before moving onto fractions and measurement sequences such as money and length & perimeter.

Our Around the World challenge and spelling tests will both continue to be on a Friday. Spellings for the half term will be sent home. The children should continue reading at home regularly as this has a huge impact on their progress with reading.

Thank you for your continuing support with fundraising, trips and events. As ever, we have lots planned for this term and details will be shared with you soon!

It has come to our attention that more and more children have access to the internet independently at home.

There has been a particular increase in children watching YouTube. Without supervision, it is possible to view very inappropriate content on this site. Please refer to the Safeguarding and Online Safety pages on our website should you require support or guidance with this matter.

If you have any questions about anything regarding your child, please do not hesitate to contact us. Please email admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk and we will try to get a reply within 48 hours.

Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe



Winkleigh Primary School Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 810 t: 01837 83354 e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore The Woodland Federation Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.